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BRAUNSTON FRIENDLY CLUB

Monday September 8th A Woodwork demonstration will be given by Mr. A. Jennings.
Monday September 22nd The Harvest Festival will take place, when members are
asked to bring any produce for the stall. The Rev. Peter Lawley of Daventry
will be the speaker. : .

BRAUNSTON WOMEN'S INSTITUTE At our August meeting Mr. David Barby gave us a most
interesting talk on "Antiques for the Modest Pocket". As well as entertaining us,
he gave us some good advice and many tips of what to collect and how to go- ‘about it.
The coffee evening in aid of Dennan College Appeal Fund at the home of Dawn Quinn,
The Wh:rf, raised £58. Many thanks to all who supported it and all who helped.

Our next meeting is on September 2nd when Joan Woottcn is going to give us atalk
on "Clowning'". She has kindly stepped in owing to the indisposition of Mr,
Billington. ;

BRAUNSTON C. of E. Scheol. MNrs. E. Davies would like to thank most sincerely
parents, children and friends for their donation to Save the Children Fund, cards,
gifts and good wishes she -received on her retirement.. The kindness and
thoughtfulness of so many people was greatly appreciated. She was pleased, teo,
to see so many people at her retirement functions, and thanks them for attending
and making her last week at Braunston School such 'a happy one-

CONGRATULATIONS to Sally Alcock for gaining a second class honours Qmmwmm in
History at St. David's University College at Lampeter in Wales.

ACTION RESEARCH FOR THE CRIPPLED CHILD Tuecsday 9th September - There will be a
microwave cookery demonstration by Carvells, in the Village Centre at 8 pm.
Tickets are available from Margaret Hick et the Post Office, Jacqui lLancaster,
54, Greenway and Pat Gooding, 15, Greenway. Everyone is welcome and all ﬁﬁoomm&m

will go to Action Research for the Crippled Child.

N.S.P.C.C. CAKE STALL The first wet morning after a three week heatwave dﬂw
this event still raised £196.33 ! Many w:ﬂSWm to all who donated cakes and
raffle prizes. Thanks also to those who braved the showers and wc1ormmom cakes
and raffle tickets.

BRAUNSTON. VILLAGE GARDEN'S ASSOCTATION. Braunston's Annual Show is to be held
on Saturday September €th. A schedule has been delivered to every house in the
village - please read it carefully and then enter as many items as you can.
Ttems must be staged by 11 am - the Show is open to the public at 2 pm. Beside
being able to view the entries, the Blackley Morris Men will be dancing in ﬁﬁm
car park - there will be exhibitiomns and demonstrations of various kinds -
several stalls. Skittles on the Green. Prizes will be presented at 4.15 pm WOHHOEmQ
by an auction of some of the exhibits. A EmHH.io&wWispHm afteérnoon - please
support yocur lccal show. : : s , e

On Monday September 15th the Association is holding a slide evening in the
Village Ceatre - a series showing the Royal Horticultural Scciety's Gardens

at Wisley, another series on Hardy Perennials - both series prepared by the -
Royal Herticultural Society. Admission is free ~ time 7.30 m.

BRAUNSTON PANTO . GROUP - "SLEEPING BEAUTY" We have lots of openings for this years
Panto and would welcome new members - we have no age limits, so come mHOBm and
join us in the fun. You don't have to be a Glenda Jgckson or a Clint Eastwood,

so come along, especially you men, den't be. shy, we need you. Boys and girls over
the age of 9 years are also needed - you dun't need to be a ballet dancer! We also
need people for Props., costume makiang, scenery painting, etc. Please contact

one of the following Lynn Evans Rugby mco\: ~ Jacqui Lancaster Rugby 891218.
Ismay Luckey Rugby 89J314. There will be a script reading on September 2nd

at 8.8 pm at 16, Mill Close.

RAINFAIL  June 33.8 mm. July 35.2 mm. 4ugust 2lst 78mm.
MATERIAL, FOR THE OCTOBER ISSUE SHOULD BE SiNT TO THE IDITOR -ON OR BEFORE
21st SEPTEMBER, §

DUNCAN A. GALLIE (Hon. Editor)

Alston House,

51, High Street, Tel. Rugby 8952A0
Braunston.




